
 

 

Awahou School 
Ngā kaitiaki o tō tātou wāhi - Guardians of our place 
 

 
 Monday 8th June 2020, Term 2 - Week 9 

Hockey fun! 

 
Jayden from Hockey Manawatu has been taking us for skill sessions. The students have enjoyed the sessions so 

far. ​Tom and Jed will be running a hockey club at lunchtimes on Wednesdays.  

Upcoming events… 

● Tuesday 16th June and Tuesday 

23rd June - Hockey Manawatu will 

be in school running hockey 

sessions 

 

● Thursday 18th June - Friends of 

Awahou (Fundraising group) 

meeting 5:30-6:30pm ALL 

WELCOME! 

 

● Thursday 18th June - Board of 

Trustees meeting 7pm 

 

● Friday 12th June, 19th June, 26th 

June - Netball Manawatu 

Intermediate skills sessions 

 

● Friday 3rd July - Last day of Term 2 

Upcoming Projects 
Signage 

We are very excited to announce that the funding for our new            

signage has been approved! These will be going up within the           

next month or so. There will be a new sign on the corner of              

Pohangina Road and Pohangina Valley East Road, plus a new two           

sided sign at the entrance of the school. The current sign at the             

school entrance will be moved to a spot where it is protected            

from the elements.  
 

Tree trimming 

We also gained funding to trim/prune all the trees and shrubs on            

the school grounds. This will ensure all the deadwood has been           

removed so that we can be confident that they are all safe to             

climb and will not drop branches in high winds.  
 

Playground 

The playground project is underway.     

The playground company we are using      

has all the measurements and photos      

to help us with our design. Watch this        

space!!! 

 

 

 



Adverts 
A request from the NZ Blood Service: 

Parents/Caregivers/Teachers, 

We need Blood/Plasma donors now more than ever.  

The demand for these products never goes away. 

Please help us to help others. 

Call 06 3500963 to make an appointment.

 

 

Cross country running 
Due to the uncertainty around Alert Levels and        

all the Kainui Cluster (Taonui School, Colyton       

School, Hiwinui School, Newbury School, Mt      

Biggs School, Bunnythorpe School & Awahou      

School) events being cancelled this term we       

had not planned a school cross country race.        

However, now that we are in Alert Level 1 and          

the increasing demand from many students we       

will start cross-country training. If all students       

could bring or wear appropriate footwear for       

running each day it would be much       

appreciated. 

Kaitiakitanga Mural 
We spent Friday creating artworks for our mural. We can’t          
wait for you to see the final product, but it may take some             
more time for the paper mache to dry and the animals to be             
created. Here are a few pics of the work being done so far. 
 

 

 

Have a great weekend in Alert Level 1! 

 



 

 


